
 

M  E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  April Beggerow, MPA, CMC 
Clerk of Council 

 
FROM:  Jeffrey Feltz 
  Water Resources Engineer 
 
DATE:                September 6, 2019 
 
RE: Proposed Annexation of 4478 East Johnstown Road by Mr. John Schafer, property 

owner 
 

 
The following information is provided in response to your request of September 3, 2019, relative to the 
above mentioned annexation. 
 
 

1. Water service is available from an existing 12-inch waterline on the south side of East Johnstown 
Road, adjacent to the property. 
 

2. Sanitary sewer service is available from an existing 10-inch sanitary sewer on the north side of 
East Johnstown Road across from the property. 
 

3. Upon being annexed to the City of Gahanna, the proposed annexation shall receive roadway 
maintenance, service and sanitation services as provided in Chapter 941 (Garbage and Refuse 
Collection) of the Codified Ordinances. 

 
 
Cc: Director of Public Service 
 City Engineer 
 
 

 


